
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

  

  

 

         

                         

The Day we met                         

   M.P. Dennis  

       Skinner. 

 

  

 

DON’T FORGET …   PARENTS/CARERS OPEN EVENINGS 

 Please come and see your child’s work and talk to their group teacher on  

Monday 3rd April   or   Wednesday 5th April 
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Congratulations to 
    Our Gold Star goes to Jordan for a fantastic week culminating in                 

       winning the Cross Country.  

Attendopoly was won again by Mrs Callahan’s class for excellent attendance 

and no late marks. You truly are the best in school! 

Triple Merits were awarded today to 9 pupils for outstanding work in 

lessons, for homework and contribution in school sports events. 

Congratulations to Molly for being chosen to swim with the Nottinghamshire 

Swimming Association with the possible opportunity of being able to swim 

for England. Look out for Molly in the 2024 Olympics!!  

BIG Thank you to Mr Flint and all the staff for their organisation of 

World Book Day activities on Thursday. Please see our photo collage 

attached and the parent tab on the website.  

Libby said, “It was really fun – I found 

 out loads about what other schools  

are doing. It just seemed so weird to see my logo on a massive banner, 

and meeting Dennis Skinner was brilliant as well.” 

Jack and Kate also commented that it had been really enjoyable and 

interesting to talk to Dennis Skinner and to meet other children. 

 

 

We have a page on the Uniform 

Embroidery Service with Tesco. 

They have recently updated their 

website and the correct link for our 

school has changed to the following. 

http://www.tesco.com/direct/town-

end-junior-school/5552.school 

 

Website  

Or please see Parents tab – useful 

forms - if you prefer to download 

a school uniform order form.  

 

School orders returned by 31st 

March for delivery after Easter. 

  

 

 

Well done to all who entered 

the cross country at Morton on 

Wednesday.  

Some special congratulations to 

our Y3/Y4 Pink team who came 

1st overall; to Paige who came 

2nd in the girl’s individual event. 

Also to Luke who came 2nd 

behind Jordan who was the 

overall winner in the boys race. 

  

 

Sports 

Round up 

TESCO  

Uniform orders  

New Weblink 

Lunchtime Sports Awards badges were awarded today to Bradley – for 

Passion and Determination in everything he does.  

Mrs Callahan’s class for winning the intra-school dodgeball 

competition.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.tesco.com/direct/town-end-junior-school/5552.school
http://www.tesco.com/direct/town-end-junior-school/5552.school
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If you have any concerns or worries about your child’s education or care and safety in school please 

speak to your child’s class teacher initially, or please find me around school. If I’m unavailable at a 

particular point in time, please direct concerns to Mr Flint or Mr Batchford.  

School doors are open from 8.40 am; and staff are available in classrooms if a quick chat will ease a 

concern. Teaching time begins at 9 am; children should be in classes at 8.50 am and after this time 

please arrange for an appointment to speak to the class teacher through Mrs Ward or Mrs Haresign 

in the office. Messages will be passed on – Staff will always call you back as soon as they are able to 

do so. 

Any concerns / queries, however small, are always better discussed so issues don’t escalate. 

Thanks for your continuing support as we move our school forward and aim to make your child’s time 

an enjoyable and skillful learning experience. 

International Schools 

Global learning – Guatemala visit 
 

School Council had planned the following events… 

Our Round the World biscuit competition winner was Reuben in Year 4. Thanks 

to everyone – well done to all our amazing entrants. They were very tasty.   

 

Friday 10th March – Second Hand Book sale 20p-£1 suggested by Kate. 

Donations of well cared for books would be most appreciated. Thank You. 

 

Friday 17th March - Once Loved Teddy Sale – organised by Libby. Suggested 

donation small cuddlies 50p to large ones £2   

 

Guess the rabbit’s birthday - 50p a go. Drawn on Thursday 16th March 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    
 

 

 
 

Sign on using the log in 
details in your child’s 
home-school diaries. 

 
https://slz03.scholasticlear

ningzone.com/slz-
portal/#/login3/GBRKFFW 

 
 
 
 

 Reading 

FSA meeting – Thursday 9th March 2.30pm 

 

YEAR 6 SATS meeting – Wednesday 15th March   5pm-6pm in the school hall  
 
Parent Evening letters will go out on Friday 17th March  

Black Dyke Band ‘Portraits of Tibshelf’ Concert – Saturday 18th March  

There are 7 places still available if you have a year 3 or 4 child who is interested in 

performing at this event – see letter on website or ring for details.  

Red Nose Day – Friday 24th March 

We will be having a non-uniform day for donations to this worthy cause.  

Glint of Gold – Y3/Y4 production on Tuesday 28th March at Tibshelf 

Community School  

 

What do you think? 
 

Please share your views on  

 

 OUR NEW WEBSITE 

 

 Our new style 

newsletters 

 

 

info@townend.derbyshire.sch.uk 

 

 

 

https://slz03.scholasticlearningzone.com/slz-portal/#/login3/GBRKFFW
https://slz03.scholasticlearningzone.com/slz-portal/#/login3/GBRKFFW
https://slz03.scholasticlearningzone.com/slz-portal/#/login3/GBRKFFW


 

 

 

 
Town End Junior School 

 World Book Day 
2017 

 
 

Pupil Quotes: 
“It was fun spending a whole day in our 

English groups” 
“I liked being with friends and reading 

books and acting” 

 


